Action Requested: Brief Phone Meeting with the U.S. Census Bureau

Hello,

I hope this message finds you well. My name is Kristin Stettler, and I am a survey researcher with the U.S. Census Bureau in the Economic Statistical Methods Division. You are listed as the contact for your company and we are reaching out to gather feedback for a Census Bureau survey. We would greatly appreciate any feedback you could provide. We would like to meet with you over Microsoft Teams or by phone for about 30 minutes. Any information you would provide will be confidential and used only to improve the survey.

To make scheduling this conversation easier, you can choose the day and time that works best with your schedule, by clicking the link below:

Schedule a Meeting

Or copy and paste the URL below into your internet browser: https://answer.census.gov/jfe/preview/previewId/e1816514-d58e-49e2-a1d5-e7cc8c7e3c20/SV_6DPAL7GAXoBRFdQ?Q_CHL=preview

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me via email. Your participation in this research is voluntary and invaluable!

Thank you for your help,

Kristin